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FERC Standards of Conduct Notice 
 

On November 17, 2021, the System Operations Log for Versant Power’s Northern Operating Region 

(NOR) and Southern Operating Region (SOR) for November 16, 2021 were emailed to the designated 

System Operator Log Email Distribution List.   Due to an error when updating the distribution list on 

November 16, 2021, the Log was inadvertanly sent to an employee’s  former email address, which was 

a previous Versant Power Contractor.  After immediately discovering this error, the recipient was 

notified and requested to delete the email and confirmed that deletion with Versant Power.  Versant 

Power also notified the Northern Maine Independent System Adminsitrator of this error. 


